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CURRICULUM ADOPTION 
 
 
It is the policy of the Board that no basic course of study shall be eliminated or new course added 
without approval of the Board, nor shall any significant alteration or reduction of a course of study 
be made without such approval. 
 
New programs and courses of study shall not be acted upon by the Board until the meeting 
following their presentation by the administration so that Board members may have opportunity 
to review the proposed program. 
 
Legal Reference: 
NH Code of Administrative Rules, Section Ed. 302.02(f), Substantive Duties of Superintendents 
NH Code of Administrative Rules, Section Ed. 303.01(g), Substantive Duties of School Boards 
 
Legal References Disclaimer: These references are not intended to be considered part of this policy, nor 
should they be taken as a comprehensive statement of the legal basis for the Board to enact this policy, nor 
as a complete recitation of related legal authority. Instead, they are provided as additional resources for 
those interested in the subject matter of the policy. 
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